
COUNCIL HIGHLIGHTS 

April 26, 2022 

The Town of Didsbury Council held a Regular Council Meeting on Tuesday April 26, 2022, in Council Chambers, 
1606 – 14 Street. 

• The CAO Report was extensive and included many first quarter reports from various departments. Council 
specifically mentioned the report and information provided by the Economic Development Officer and 
highlighted the new promotional brochure.

• Council approved the amendment of 2022 Capital Budget that will see an overall increase of $890,000, as a 
result of the $200,000 increase for 15th Ave. to 17th Ave. as well as the $690,000 for 17th Ave. to 18th Ave., 
which was originally scheduled to be done in 2023. The decrease will be recognized in the following year
(2023) with the removal of the allocated $796,000 for 17th Ave. to 18th Ave.

• Mayor Hunter was formally appointed to the Central Alberta Mayors and Reeves Caucus. Meetings have been 
paused since the pandemic and will resume quarterly starting in May.

• Public Works along with the Communications Department have posted a video on the cause of potholes and 
repairs.  This information is on the Town of Didsbury website:
https://www.didsbury.ca/p/public-works.

• Council set the next Operating Budget Meeting to Monday, May 2, 2022 from 4:00 to 8:00 p.m. in Council 
Chambers. 


